

Memorandum

Date: August 3rd, 2025

To: Mayor and City Council

Re: Resident Donation

Mayor and City Council Members,

On 7/21/2025 I received a note from Carol J Uecker and William Tjosvold. They are residents of Spring Lake Park and wanted to thank the department for assisting them on some calls over the last few years. They thanked the police department for their commitment to the community and enclosed a \$100.00 donation to the police department.

I am respectfully requesting that the City Council formally accept the generous donation of \$100.00 from Mrs. Carol K Uecker and William Tjosvold. We will be using the donation for future equipment needs.

Thank you for your consideration.

Thank you, Chief Josh Antoine